THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER:
TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE: 
August 15, 2024
SUBJECT:
Water Drainage CHHS Softball Field
DISCUSSION:

The CHHS Softball field has a similar condition regarding water drainage as the CHHS Baseball field with the majority of the water running from the outfield towards the backstop.  This creates a troublesome situation for the players and coaching staff.  To rectify the situation, a series of trench drains are proposed on the field and a swell between the outfield fence and the neighboring road.  We are asking permission to bid the project and then discuss the feasibility of moving forward with the remediation.
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